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September 12, 2016 
 
Deb Glorius 
Lucy Glorius 
401 Susan Rd 
Harrisburg,  PA   17109-2925 
 
 
Dear Deb and Lucy, 
 
The Harrisburg Gay Men’s Chorus (HGMC) has been an integral part of the Central Pennsylvania 
LGBT community since its inception in 1987. We continue to celebrate the LGBT experience 
through live performances and community service, promoting a better understanding of alternative 
lifestyles within the emerging spirit of acceptance.  
 
We are actively seeking donations and sponsorships for our 2016-2017 Concert Season, which will 
enable us to continue building positive community relations through ongoing chorale productions 
and public outreach. Your financial support of our non-profit organization is crucial to provide the 
necessary resources that sustain our mission and commitment to the Central Pennsylvania region, 
present our concerts and increase our chorus membership..  
 
Enclosed is our 2016-2017 Concert Guide listing our scheduled performances for the upcoming 
season, and a Financial Support Form, with which you can make a monetary donation, elect to 
sponsor a song or to order season concert tickets.  
 
You can return the response card together with your check or money order in the enclosed  
pre-addressed envelope, or you can go online to www.HarrisburgGayMensChorus.org/Sponsorship  
where you can make your contribution or purchase using your credit or debit card and our secure 
PayPal feature. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued patronage and generosity, and we look forward to seeing 
you at our upcoming performances! 
 
Sincerely, 

Douglas W Wentz 
Douglas W. Wentz, Annual Campaign Chairperson 
info@HarrisburgGayMensChorus.org 
717.575-3855 mobile  
 
enclosures 
 


